
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: June 3, 2021 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       June 17, 2021 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting approval for the following Rowan students to do Practicum in Teaching and 

Learning A Art for the 2021-2022 school year on 9/24, 10/1, 10/15, 10/22, 10/29, 11/12, and 

11/19 for a total of 21 hours. 

 

Student   Teacher   Grade    School 

Emily Scott   Bernadette Perry  1-3   Bullock 

Taylor Slade   Bernadette Perry  1-3   Bullock 

Emily Tucker   Bernadette Perry  1-3   Bullock 

 

 
 

 


